


Dear Interested Public:

BLM would like to invite you to participate in our scoping process on the West
Mountain Shooting Range. We are asking for the public’s input on identifying issues
and alternatives to developing a comprehensive shooting range on West Mountain.

Our scoping period will be open for 30 days (May 20, 2024 – June 21, 2024).

Visit the project website to add your comments:
https://eplanning.blm.gov/eplanning-ui/project/2031366/510

Or use the QR code on this post card. Feel free to share
with family and friends, or anyone else who may be 
interested.                                                        
Thank you,
                                                                                                                       
Jessica Wade,  Field Manager

BLM Salt Lake Field Office     
491 John Glenn Rd                          
Salt Lake City, UT 84116         


